
PORT METRO 

vancouver 

Debra Myles 
Panel Manager, Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 
22nd Floor, Place Bell 
160 Elgin Street 
Ottawa, ON K1A OH3 

October 26, 2015 

Dear Ms. Myles, 

Subject: Roberts Bank Terminal 2 Project - Marine Shipping Supplemental Report 

Port Metro Vancouver (PMV) is pleased to submit to the Canadian Environmental Assessment 

Agency the Roberts Bank Terminal 2 Environmental Impact Statement - Marine Shipping 

Supplemental Report. 

This supplemental report addresses the requirements of section 17 of the Updated Guidelines 

for the Preparation of an Environmental Impact Statement, issued by the CEA Agency April 17, 

2015, which require consideration of marine shipping outside PMV's jurisdiction (beyond PMV's 

care and control) to the 12 nautical mile limit of the Canadian territorial sea . 

PMV looks forward to working with the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency to further 

advance the project through the next phase of the assessment process. 

Please direct any questions regarding this report to Kyle Robertson, our Manager, 

Environmental Assessment and Permitting of Infrastructure Sustainability, at 

container .improvement@portmetrovancouver.com or by phone at 

Sincerely, 

Gilles Assier 

Director, Infrastructure Sustainability 

Port Metro Vancouver 

Cc: Chris Hamilton, Executive Project Director, BC Environmental Assessment Office 

Attachments: 1) Roberts Bank Terminal 2 Environmental Impact Statement- Marine Shipping 
Supplemental Report 
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